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2015 – 2016 

Welcome back to School! 

 

We are very eager to get started learning together!  We have a fabulous staff team ready to go!  Here 

your instructions for the First week! 

September 8, 2015 

 

New Kindergarten Students:    French report to Room 3 at 10:00-10:30 a.m. 

   English report to Room 11 at 10:00-10:30 a.m. 

 

Grades 1 - 5:     Report to LAST YEAR’s classroom at 8:55 a.m.to 9:25   

   a.m. where you will be met by a staff member. Students   

   will arrive and be dismissed from this door all week. 

 

New to Nestor Students:     Report to the library near the front entrance at 8:55 a.m. to   

   9:25 a.m. where you will be met by a staff member.    

   Students will arrive and be dismissed from this door on   

   Tuesday and Wednesday.  They will be temporarily    

   placed with a group for Thursday and further    

   instructions will be provided to families for drop off &   

   pick up on Thursday and Friday. 

 

Full days are Wednesday to Friday, September 9
th

 – 11
th

.  Please provide lunches and snacks as needed.  

Remember we are a litter-free lunch school so please provide a container or bag for students to return 

garbage home to your family compost. 

 

Weather Alert!  We love to play outside in the fresh air!  Please ensure that students have proper rain 

jackets and footwear if the weather is wet. 

School supplies and Planners:  Information about distribution of pre-ordered school supply kits will be 

provided on Tuesday through the website.  We ask that you leave purchased supplies at home until 

students are placed in their classes on Monday, September 14
th

.  Please send a pencil, eraser and 

something to colour with but no more.  Planners will be distributed when students are in their classes. 

E-Forms:  As students are not yet in their classes, Emergency forms and permissions cannot yet be 

completed.  We will let you know when it is up and ready to go! 

Please call the office if there are any questions before the big day!   

 

Kind regards, 

Mme Proulx 

 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/nestor

